
 
 

 

Upcoming Webinar  
 

COVID-19 Safety and Vaccine Information for Support Coordinators 

August 24, 2021 

9:00 a.m.  
 

This webinar will explain the Support Coordinators’ role in educating individuals, families, 
caregivers, and guardians about staying safe during the COVID-19 pandemic as well as 
share facts about the COVID-19 vaccine. It will also cover how the Service Coordinator can 
document their efforts. 
 

Facilitator: Carrie Williams, Statewide TCM Technical Assistance Coordinator Lead and 
Meghan Lamarche, Senior Research Assistant at UMKC-IHD 

 

Targeted Audience: Support Coordinators and other interested individuals 

 

Click to Register 
 

 

8/18/21 

https://stateofmo.webex.com/mw3300/mywebex/default.do?nomenu=true&siteurl=stateofmo&service=6&rnd=0.9611984474735076&main_url=https%3A%2F%2Fstateofmo.webex.com%2Fec3300%2Feventcenter%2Fevent%2FeventAction.do%3FtheAction%3Ddetail%26%26%26EMK%3D4832534b00000005dd2e4d3a444266a3fe945ffed5f2d437ae1c7bf01c6a9a884619940d9cc94545%26siteurl%3Dstateofmo%26confViewID%3D202991972774880050%26encryptTicket%3DSDJTSwAAAAVKx8XuOkn7xfOJXnuLUbfWV-EE7JAZ21FE9K5ZM1gdNA2%26

